
PLEASE POST 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 

The Rural Municipality of Piney will be accepting hourly equipment 

rates from Contractor’s interested in working for the RM in 2014. 

Contractors that may be interested in working for the Municipality are 

requested to call the Office at 1-204-437-2284 to receive the approved 

submission form. Rates will only be accepted on the approved form. 

Only those contractors with submitted rates will be approved to work in 

2014 for the RM. 

   

Required information includes, but is not limited to: 

 Workers Compensation Number & Certificate 

 Liability Insurance Certificate 

 Equipment Make, Model, Serial Number, Horse Power and Year 

 

Prices received will be in effect for 2014. The Rural Municipality of 

Piney reserves to right to proceed with the Contractor(s) of its choice. 

 

              

      

 

 

Martin Van Osch 

Chief Administrative Officer 

 

 


